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Teacher comment 

This new style of homework has been very successful. The majority of 

the children in Year 6 found it a much better way of having homework. 

Also the majority of parents preferred this way. 

As a teacher it made the finding homework process less of a chore. 

Pupils were more engaged and interested. I also felt that I spent more 

time with each child discussing their homework and giving feedback 

whereas previously I would have ploughed through a set of books and 

the children wouldn't have seen them till the Friday when the next 

homework was given out. This way of having homework was a more 

meaningful process. I also found that I didn't have to chase pupils for 

homework that they 'hadn't had time to complete'.  

I would like to carry this style of homework on and also introduce it to 

other classes.  
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